
Aurora City Council held a special session on Wednesday, March 6, 2024 at 6:00pm 
in the Aurora Fire Hall.  

Meeting was called to order by Mayor Jones at 6:02pm

Meeting started with pledge of Allegiance. 

Roll Call : Geise, Kukrall, Price and Schuttloffel 

M/S Kukrall, Geise to approve agenda. Carried.

Scot Leddy with Banner Associates was present to discuss the drinking water 
system improvements facility plan and the application that Aurora had submitted 
for funding. After being reviewed by the DANR, it was determined that the project 
cost would be too much at this time for the city and suggests phasing out or 
reducing the size of the project. Banner Associates suggests the city starts with the 
water tower and then the water lines later on. Phase 1 (water tower) would cost 
roughly 3.4 million to complete.  

After much discussion, there was a motion by Schuttloffel to approve the 
amendment to the plans and funding application, second by Kukrall. Carrried. 

M/S Geise, Kukrall to adjourn. Carried. 


